
Cone Zone Report:
Broadway/Plaza Intersection 

Traffic Details:
•	 Two through lanes will be open on  

northbound and southbound Broadway
•	 Eastbound and westbound traffic on Plaza 

Drive will experience various detours
•	 At times, turn lanes from Broadway to 

Plaza will be closed as crews work in the 
intersection

•	 Intermittent intersection closures for up 
to 15 minutes

Stakeholders Can Expect:
•	 Business access to remain open
•	 Shifting traffic lanes and detours
•	 Tighter driving space
•	 Noise, concrete and dust
•	 Workers to be present from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.
•	 Lane closures and detours may be in place 

outside of working hours as concrete sets

Is your business near S. Broadway and Plaza Drive? We want you to 
know construction starts May 16. 

Questions? 
Karl Lucero, project manager
klucero@douglas.co.us
720-466-9239
 

Here’s what you need to know about upcoming construction 
May – September
The traffic signal and concrete pavement will be replaced at the intersection of Broadway and Plaza Drive.  
This is one of the County’s oldest traffic signals. The intersection serves more than 40,000 cars per day. 

Most road infrastructure is expected to last about 40 years. Highlands Ranch was founded in 1981, which 
means the original infrastructure is nearing the end of its expected life. In fact, this signal is one of the oldest 
in Douglas County. That’s why Douglas County is being proactive and planning maintenance projects, like 
this one.




